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please contact the Greater Naples Fire Rescue District Headquarters. 
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PRESS RELEASE  

 
KINGMAN SCHULDT, FIRE CHIEF                                                 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: Nicole Chesser, Office of the Fire Chief             February 27, 2018 
Tel: (239) 348-7540                                                                                Email: nchesser@gnfire.org  
     

 

Live Fire Training 
 

Greater Naples Fire Rescue District will be conducting live fire training March 6, 7 and 8, 2018 at 

an acquired structure located at 2101 County Barn Rd. from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. each day.  

Neal Communities has been generous enough to donate the structure for this training. The Greater 

Naples Fire District, along with neighboring fire districts, will be igniting small fires inside the 

structure allowing firefighters the opportunity to recognize changing fire conditions in a controlled 

environment. Each day, once the training is completed, all fires will be extinguished completely 

and the structure will be deemed safe prior to the departure of fire personnel.  

All live fire training exercises are carefully planned and closely controlled by certified Live Fire 

Instructor Trainers. For further information on this training, please contact Greater Naples Fire 

Training Captain Rusty Godette at rgodette@gnfire.org.  
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